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For Action 
with Confidential Attachment  

Presentation: TTC Cybersecurity Program Update 
Date:    June 5, 2024 
To:   TTC Audit and Risk Management Committee 
From:  Chief Financial Officer 

Reason for Confidential Information 

This report contains information related to the security of the property of the municipality 
or local board.   

Summary 

Anshul Srivastava, Chief Information Security Officer, will deliver a presentation to the 
Audit and Risk Management Committee regarding the TTC’s Cybersecurity Program, 
which will provide an update on progress made on each of the program’s key initiatives 
and accomplishments achieved since the previous update to the Committee at the 
November 14, 2023 meeting.  

Recommendations 

It is recommended that TTC Audit and Risk Management Committee:  
 
1. Receive the in-camera presentation, noting that it is to remain confidential in its 

entirety, as it contains information related to the security of the property of the 
municipality or local board.  

 
2. Direct that information contained in Confidential Attachment 1 remain confidential in 

its entirety, as it contains information related to the security of the property of the 
municipality or local board.  

Contact 

Anshul Srivastava, Chief Information Security Officer – Information Technology Services 
416-275-8547 
anshul.srivastava@ttc.ca 
 
Dhaksayan Shanmuganayagam, Chief Information Officer – Information Technology 
Services  
416-771-7318 
dhaksayan.dhanmuganayagam@ttc.ca 
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Signature 

 
 
 
 
Josie La Vita  
Chief Financial Officer 

Attachments 

 
Confidential Attachment 1 – TTC Cybersecurity Program Update 
 


